
(9viii) Mr P Saggers 
 
To the Budget Leader/Chair of the Corporate Resources Committee 
 
“The UK Government has made significant sums of money available to 
Scotland as a result of the Barnet formula.  How much of this money has 
been received by the Highland Council to date, how much has been spent 
and on what and how much more is expected to be received as a result of 
measures already announced by the UK Government?” 
 
Details of confirmed additional funding to the Highland Council and the reasons 
the council requires additional funding are identified in a report to this Council. 
As reported separately potential additional funding streams may be available, but 
the Council needs to await further clarification of any potential amounts that will 
come to Highland 

 


